
 
 
 

 
 
 
We have an outstanding program for the Collagen GRC, July 9-14, 2023, at Colby-Sawyer College, New 
Hampshire, USA, and this will be further complemented by 18 abstract-based speakers in early June.  
On behalf of myself, the GRC Chair, and Doug Gould, the Vice Chair, we encourage your trainees, post-
docs and colleagues to attend the 2023 Collagen GRC. Early career researchers have always been a 
key part of the Conference, sparking new ideas and fresh directions of investigation. We will partially 
cover the registration costs of those who were selected to present a talk based on their abstract.  
We would also like to encourage those that have not yet registered to the conference to do so as soon 
as possible to secure your desired room on the site. 
We would also like to call your attention to the Collagen Gordon Research Seminar (GRS) which is 
taking place on July 8-9, 2023, right before the Collagen Gordon Research Conference. The GRS is 
chaired by Delfien Syx (Ghent University, Belgium) and Jonathan Roth (Rutgers University, USA). The 
target audience of the GRS are graduate students and post-docs, as well as researchers with similar 
experience. Hence, the Collagen GRS is a great opportunity for trainees to engage in scientific 
discussion with peers in an amicable atmosphere. The Collagen GRS has been running since 2011 and 
has had positive reviews from attendees every time. 
We are very enthusiastic about the Collagen GRC and GRS. You can find further information in the 
websites. 
GRC website:  https://www.grc.org/collagen-conference/2023/ 
GRS website:  https://www.grc.org/collagen-grs-conference/2023/ 
Many thanks and we are looking forward to meeting you at the GRC this July. 
All the best, 
Taina Pihlajaniemi and Doug Gould 
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